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During the month ofMay 2023, 17% of newly registered students were identified
as students with special education programming needs at the time of registration. 0
students enrolled in BPS during the month of May 2023 received their programs
and services at out-of-district special education school programs at the time of
enrollment.

During the month of May, there were 74 211 and 13 911 calls


